
PRESS  STATEMENT

STREAMLINING OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
 
Towards the end of last year, we commenced the process of
enhancing our Own Source Revenue (OSR) by undertaking
several measures, including digitizing our revenue collection
systems to enhance efficiency and reduce pilferage in our
revenue collection points. This effort resulted in enhanced
revenue collection by expanding our revenue base.

It is out of this experience that we have now split the
Directorate of Finance, Economic Planning and ICT into two
sub-directorates.

One unit will handle aspects of Revenue, Procurement and ICT
and the other will deal with Finance, Accounting Services,
Budget and Economic Planning.

We believe by making these changes, we shall not only
enhance the collection of our own Source Revenue further, but
also improve efficiency in service delivery.
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